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150 JEANNE
Now it appears the good God has
other plans.

THE DOOR OPENS SUDDENLY. VIRGINIE BURSTS IN

151 VIRGINIE
Jeanne - great news!

152 JEANNE
What is it, Virginie?

153 VIRGINIE
I found a place that's just come up
for rent - it's by the harbor.

154 JEANNE
Praise God. How big is it?

155 VIRGINIE
Well, first of all, it used to be a
bistro...

156 JEANNE
A bistro?

157 VIRGINIE
It's a bit dark and damp right now,
but there's a large main room with
a big fireplace and another large
room behind that can easily
accommodate a dozen beds.

158 JEANNE
Wonderful!

159 VIRGINIE
And behind the large bedroom
there's a smaller one where we
could all sleep, and, adjacent to
that, a small storeroom.

160 JEANNE
How much do they want?

161 VIRGINIE
One hundred francs a year.

162 FANCHON
One hundred francs a year?! We'll
never manage it! We'll be left
homeless ourselves! Or we'll be
locked up in debtors' prison!
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163 MADELEINE
I can easily pay for at least the
first few months.

164 VIRGINIE
Do you think we could pay the rest,
Jeanne, from what we all earn?

165 JEANNE
If we put all our trust in God,
He'll show us the way.

13 OUTRO 13

166 PETER
Hi, this is Peter Atkinson, founder
of The Merry Beggars. Tune in to
Episode Four: The Begging Basket to
hear the next installment of Jeanne
Jugan. Listen to all the episodes
and discover new shows at The
Saints Podcast dot com.
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